
Qld Youth Team for 2019 National Championships  

Interested in applying to become a team member?

Each year the Queensland Bridge Association sends a Youth Team to compete against
Youth Teams from other states as part of the Australian National Championships.  

This year the Australian National Championships are being held in Melbourne from 14 to
18 July.

This is a great opportunity to get to know and play against other young bridge players in a
friendly,  but  competitive,  atmosphere.   Youth  Team members  always  return  from the
event with not only improved bridge skills, but tales of the fun they have had. 

The Queensland Bridge Association pays for the entry fee, flights, accommodation and a
modest  daily  allowance  towards  food  and  incidental  costs.  The  selection  process
considers not only current playing ability,  but also the level of commitment to ongoing
bridge development, and how the youth player is expected to improve their bridge in the
near and long term future. 

To be eligible to play in this year’s Youth Team, a player would typically be born on or
after 1 January 1994.

If you (or anyone you know) are interested in seeking selection for the 2019 Queensland
Youth Team, please contact any of the following promptly:

Paul Brake     0490 117 482     paul.brake95@gmail.com
Malcolm & Lyn Carter     0417 200 217     malcolmandlyn@bigpond.com.au
Therese Tully     07 3378 5374     gttully@bigpond.net.au

mailto:paul.brake95@gmail.com
mailto:malcolmandlyn@bigpond.com.au

